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Mati lda S a n d e r s 
I ^ o j j & s j & A 

From: Cindy Miller 

Monday, October 22, 2012 1:34 PM 

Matilda Sanders 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 120258-GU 

Yes. Thanks very much. 

Cindy Miller 

From: Matilda Sanders 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 12:47 PM 
To: Cindy Miller 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 120258-GU 

This email can serve as a correction to the title. Just want you to confirm if I have it right. 

Now the docket has the following: 

Proposed amendment of Rule 25-7.081, F.A.C., Initiation of Service, and adoption of Rule 25-7.0852, F.A.C., Unauthorized Use 
Relating to Gas Utilities. 

By this email below you want the docket title to read the following: 

Proposed amendment of Rule 25-7.0851, F.A.C., Backbilling, and adoption of Rule 25-7.0852, F.A.C., Unauthorized Use 
Relating to Gas Utilities. 

Please advise if the bolded title is the correct one to use for docket 120258-GU. 

Thank you, 
Matilda/CLK 

From: Cindy Miller 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 11:30 AM 
To: Matilda Sanders 
Subject: Docket No. 120258-GU 

Matilda, I have started working on a recommendation and realize that the title of docket 120258-GU i 
advertently listed rule 25-7.081, when it should have been listing rule 25-7.0851, which is the Backbilling 
rule. Please let me know what I need to do to correct the title. Thanks so much! 

Cindy 

Cindy Miller 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6082 DOCUMTNT ?. 
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